

tem
Meeting 2005 October 03

COUNCIL REPORT

TO:

COUNCIL MEMBERS

DATE:

2005 September 22

FROM:

MAYOR DEREK R. CORRIGAN

SUBJECT:

APPOINTMENTS TO BURNABY PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD AND

TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

RECOMMENDATIONS:

THAT Council appoint Andy Chiang to the Burnaby Public Library Board for a 1. term of one year.

- THAT Council appoint Aldo Gambin as the Senior Citizen's Representative to the 2. Traffic Safety Committee for a term of three years.
- THAT a letter of appreciation be sent to Mr. Timo Sokkanen for his service over the 3. years, most recently on the Burnaby Public Library Board.

REPORT

Timo Sokkanen, after serving on numerous Council Boards, Committees and Commissions over the past fifteen years, has resigned from the Burnaby Public Library Board. He has been serving on the Library Board since his appointment in 2002. I wish to recommend Mr. Andy Chiang be appointed to fill this vacancy.

In order to fill the vacant Senior Citizen's Representative position on the Traffic Safety Committee, I would like to recommend Mr. Aldo Gambin be appointed to serve in this capacity. Mr. Gambin has been a resident of Burnaby for the last 17 years and has experience relevant to the mandate of this Committee.

MAYOR

Copied to:

City Manager Chief Librarian Director Engineering Director Planning & Building